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SUPPORT SERVICE FOR
THE MANAGEMENT OF
PERSONAL EXPENSES

In 2021 NoGap started providing yougth from the
Lahuén Community with a support service in
personal expense management. Children, their families
and support administrators can refer to the staff
manager of NoGap for information on their personal
expenses and access to documentation paper.

In this way it facilitates the correct and efficient
management of expenses in which each boy

incurs, in the most total transparency and accounting
correctness.




